
 

Pensacola Fil-Am Basketball Tournament Sponsorship Opportunity 

Join us in supporting an electrifying event! The Pensacola Filipino American Basketball 
Association is thrilled to announce an epic series of tournaments commencing at the Cobb Center 
in Pensacola, Florida on October 26th and 27th, 2024. Organized by the Filipino American 
Association of Pensacola, Inc., a 501C-3 Tax-exempt and charitable organization, this event 
promises thrilling competition, sportsmanship, and community spirit. 

By making a minimum $50 donation, your company or individual name and logo will be 
prominently displayed on our event webpage, showcasing your commitment to our community 
and the future growth of these exciting tournaments. 

Don't miss this opportunity to be part of something special. Your support makes a difference! 

Donation Amount: $___________      Today’s Date:______________ 

Your Name ___________________________  

Cell Phone: ____________________  

Email: ___________________________  

Company or Organization (if applicable): _____________________________________  

Logo (if applicable): Email as an image attachment to filampcola@gmail.com 

Please fill out this form, print it, and mail it with your donation by check made it to: 
Fil-Am Association of Pensacola, Inc. 
P.O. Box 36478 
Pensacola, Florida 32516-6478 

Alternatively, you may also give this form and your donation by cash or check to any of the  
Fil-Am Executive Board members below:  
 
President Elvie Battles 850-368-0764 
Vice President David Craig 850-637-5574 
Secretary Marie Linebaugh 850-206-1083 
Treasurer Divina Herrera 850-292-6009            
   
                                          Thank you for your generosity and support! 
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